











































































Dear Stan,

Recent events in Dracula Lives and Planet of the Apes have prompted me to write this to you. I believe D.L. has had, in the main, a consistent standard of excellency. A few covers were not quite up to standard, but that is to be expected in a weekly mag, if one is realistic. Man-Thing – love him! Those peerless pages are a joy to behold. I believe the Jason/Alexander story at present running in Apes far and away makes up for the previous story, Apeslayer, of a while back. All I can say is keep up the good work, gentlemen.

Tommy McDermid, RFO, KOF. 14 Poplar Street, Greenock, Scotland.

Well, we DO try! And we've now been trying for so long that it's become a habit!

Dear Marvel,

I get two of your weekly mags, POTA and Dracula Lives, and both are very good. Firstly, I must say how much I agree with Stephen Moore's letter in POTA 78. I would love to see 2001 and/or Roller-Ball as a back-up feature in your Apes mag.

I have had POTA ever since ish 1, but only had the first few issues of Drac. You know what re-started me buying Drac? It was mainly the photos that you put in ish 45 that did it. I wonder over those monsters, and so I treasure that issue. I kept on buying Drac because of Werewolf and the vain hope that we will get more Horror photos.

Recently I have been filling in my lost issues of Drac by buying them from a second-hand shop in Leamington. They had thousands of old back issues of every Marvel (British) mag in good condition and only for, can you believe, 2p each. Anyway, to my delight I found many horror photos in them. I hope you've got the gist of my letter. I want more photos in Drac Lives, please.

Graham Tarver, QNS.
Warks.

Whatever the reason that encouraged you back to the Dracula fold we're glad it happened. Yep — we know that photos in Dracula Lives haven't been so plentiful of late. The reason for their absence is that good horror photos are hard to come by. But we ARE trying. (If only we could persuade Irving Forbush to forget his camera-shyness!)

Dear Stan.

I enjoy reading Apes Forum as the weeks go by, and take a great interest in what other readers write. Planet of the Apes is steadily growing more popular, and I myself am an almost new member. I am nuts on Science Fiction, especially on TV, and I enjoyed "Kick the Can", a clever piece of writing from Bruce Jones. I agree with the idea that about 20 pages should be given to Ape stories. I enjoy the photos of the apes, but the mag could do with a few pages of colour, even if it means putting the price up. I have three paperback editions of the ape films – "Conquest", "Battle" and "Escape", so I'm still hunting.

Graham Sykes, 33 Ansaig Drive, Mosspark, Glasgow.

Uh-uh! You've raised that old colourquestion again, Graham. And that's something we've vowed publicly not to go into again!

Dear Stan and Gang,

I have been reading POTA ever since number 1 and I would like to say that you have made POTA the best mag in Britain. I am a member of Apes Fan Club, and I am number 44B. I have got all the Apes books except the first film, Planet of the Apes. If anyone has got it, I would give two Dr. Who books and one James Bond book for it. I would like the book in good condition.

Malcom Pearce, Roots House, Seward Road, Beckenham, Kent. BB3 4NY.

If that Planet book comes your way, number 44B, you've gotta admit that MARVEL sure has its magnanimous moments.

Dear Group,

I'm back, and I have some more information.

Galen pin-ups with moveable arms and legs are available. You can pose them any way you want. It's almost like having him there in person! They cost five dollars each. You either get American money from the bank, or go to a post office and get an international money order. When you have done that, send your money to: Our Way Studios, Dept J-1, Box 174, Grand Central Station, New York, N.Y. 10017, U.S.A.

I have read letters from people wanting to know where they can get binders to put their mags in. Well, I know where to get them! Each binder holds 24 magazines, comes already assembled, holds any type of Marvel mags, dazzling, full-colour wraparound art, showcases, four exciting comic themes, sturdy double-sleeve gives double protection, identification area provided on spide, three super display binders to a set, and is guaranteed to save space! They cost only three dollars! This includes postage and handling. Send to: Supergraphics, Dept. SC, P.O. Box 445, Wyomissing/Pa/196 10. USA.

If any readers out there have any magazines, posters, or ANYTHING whatsoever on The Bay City Rollers, I will swap for American Marvel mags!

Neil Fisher, 4 Gerards Lane, Sutton, St. Helens, Merseyside. WA9 3SS.

We ask you. How can we resist publishing Neil Fisher's letters when he's so helpful and informative?

- MARVEL COMICS LTD Room 106 52 HIGH HOLBORN LONDON WC1V 6RZ

